EAST GOSCOTE PARISH COUNCIL

FINANCIAL REPORT FOR THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING

08.04.2015
INCOME

     2014
      2015
EXPENDITURE
     2014

2015
BALANCE BF
  £36,854.45
£43,939.91
  










           

 
ADMIN/STAFF
£34,246.32
      £34,012.79
VAT REFUND:           £4760.31



PRECEPT:

£58,000.01
£58,000.00
OPEN SPACES:
£16,566.01
      £17,286.51
INTEREST:

£25.99

£78.08

V.H.M.C.:

    £554.00
        £498.00
PITCH RENTS:          £2250.25         £2400.00







FREE 2P:
  
£3,222.95
      £3,246.35
MISC INC:

£567.26          £26,492.16







VAT:

      
£3251.83     
      £3857.93
DOG BAGS

£132.50
£105.51




PETTY CASH:
150.00

  £50.00
COUNCIL VAN:
£959.75
      £ 832.64
TOTAL:

£65,886.32
£87,125.75

TOTAL:      £58,800.86              £59,734.22


UNPAID CHEQUES:
   £958.59           £20.00









CURR ACC: 

    £   250.00










DEP ACC:    

 £ 71,094.77









CASH: 

       £  6.67
__________________________________________________________________________________________                
TOTAL  
         £103,699.36      £ 131,085.66       TOTAL                                            £131,085.66                                   

FINANCIAL REPORT - APRIL 2015
You have all received your financial report in your pack.  Looking at our expenditure last year, wages and admin make up the majority of the expenses, now having four hard working members of staff. 
The large amount in Open Spaces is the cost of maintaining the green areas, the mowing contract, the play areas and the pavilion rent.  This year our major project was replacing the mound play area wooden fence with a metal fence.
The free 2p which is an amount of £7.20 per electorate may be spent on things which in our opinion are in the interests of, or will directly benefit the area of it’s inhabitants, or part of it, or some of them. This we have spent on items like subs and donations, production of our village magazine, the free "poop scoop" scheme, and the Christmas lights celebrations.

On the income side of things, it is largely made up of our precept and pitch rents along with the refund of overpaid rent to Charnwood Borough Council which we managed to claim back.
Financial matters within the village have an effect on every household via the community charge; this is where we notice any increase at a personal level. 
The Parish Council budget for 2015/16 is £88,160.00 however, because we secured the large refund from Charnwood Borough Council for rent overpaid (£26,278.56), and using our reserves, we are able to reduce our level of requirement to £56,900.

The Parish Council have requested £56,900, but taking into account the Charnwood Grant of £2830, the precept requirement is reduced to £54,070.   

The Parish requirement for a band D property in the village of East Goscote for 2015/16 is £62.47 a reduction of £1.84 (2.9%) 

The average in the Borough of Charnwood is £75.07 indeed if you lived a few miles away in Syston you would be paying £90.00 for your parish services.

Our projects for 2015/16 include upgrading the village green play area with some new equipment, replacing the gates to the Lilac Way play area to make them safer, continuing our membership of the Leicestershire Association of Parish Councils, and renewing another bus shelter.      

